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IPART	submission.	
I	consider	that	households	with	solar	panels	should	receive	a	feed-in	tariff	that	is	
always	in	line	with	the	wholesale	electricity	price.	Retailers	have	easy	access	to	
households	as	all	the	connections	(poles	and	wires)	already	exist.	The	feed-in	
tariff	needs	to	be	a	stipulated	minimum	rate	so	that	retailers	can	offer	a	higher	
rate	if	they	wish	to	benefit	from	easily	sourced	electricity	from	individual	homes.	
The	benefit	to	the	environment	is	to	be	shared	by	all	by	using	solar	energy	which	
is	both	renewable	and	non	polluting.	Yours	sincerely,	 	Dale	Andrews	
	
Dale	Andrews		
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